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Dear vice-principal and the faculty members and all the students from Nihon
university junior high school.
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It" s a great pleasure to have you visit our school once again.
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We have been looking forward to your visit ever since our connection last year. We
cherish the friendship built and expect this will surely be an everlasting link based
on our mutual benefits.
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F%E  is located in the very heart of economy and business center of Taipei City
with a 50-year long history. Now we have 1331(one thousand and three hundred
and thirty one ) students learning together on the 25000-square meters wide
campus.
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With the coming of the global village , the interaction and communication among
countries and nations are becoming more and more frequent. Embracing the
diversity of cultures enriches our own culture. By getting connected with the world,
our young generations are shaped into global citizens with respect and
understanding of one another.
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The school visit marks the foundation of our collaboration and partnership. We
heartedly welcome your coming. May you all enjoy the stay and go back home with

sweet memories never to be forgotten.



